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Agenda topics

1. Call Meeting to Order
2. Pledge of Allegiance
3. Call Roll

4. Minutes of Previous Meeting

5. Pay Bills
6.

Other Items Which
May Be Discussed:

. Administrative Issues

. Park Committee
. Planning Commission

. Tree Committee
. Water Dept.

. Community Swimming Pool

Sanitary / Storm Water Board

1
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5. Board of Zoning Appeals
6
7
8
9

Sidewalk Plan

**Please state your name and address when addressing City Council




WILLIAMSTOWN CITY COUNCIL
REGULAR MEETING
APRIL 5,2016

The Williamstown City Council met in regular session on Tuesday, April 5, 2016 at 7:30pm. Those in
attendance were Mayor Jean Ford, Councilpersons Marty Seufer, Gene Duncan, Barbara Lewis, and Ron
Erb, City Attorney Blaine Myers, and City Clerk/Treasurer Susan Knopp.

Mayor Ford called the meeting to order and Sgt. Jerry Ruble led Council in the Pledge of Allegiance.

On a motion by Lewis and second by Duncan to approve and dispense with the reading of the minutes of
the previous meeting, all voted yes.

On a motion by Erb and second by Lewis to approve the current bills for payment, all voted yes.

Councilman Seufer announced there would be a Park Committee meeting before the next Council
meeting at 6:30pm, April 19"

Councilman Duncan announced there would be a Planning Commission Public Hearing on April 11" at
7:30pm.

Councilwoman Lewis stated the Tree Committee had a very large persimmon tree removed on West 8"
Street that was going to fall.

Councilwoman Lewis stated the bid openings for the two sidewalk projects would be April 19™ at
2:00pm.

Lloyd Roberts, Williamstown’s representative on the Alternate Transportation Council, asked if the City
would like to join the Council in co-sponsoring the Ohio River Water Trail. There is no money involved
in co-sponsoring. Other co-sponsors include the City of Parkersburg, the Parkersburg CVB, the Wildlife
Refuge, etc. He said the City might be asked to do things such as write a letter saying it agrees to
maintain the boat ramp and keep it open to the public, which the City is already doing.

On a motion by Seufer and second by Lewis for the City of Williamstown to co-sponsor the Ohio River
Water Trail Project, all voted yes.

Kelleyn McClain, Executive Director of the Wood County Senior Citizens Association, introduced herself
to Council, and presented them with some information about the Association. She said she would
schedule a meeting with Mayor Ford sometime soon to discuss the Association’s services.

Councilwoman Lewis introduced Williamstown resident David Garcia, whose son Michael is currently
the WVU Mountaineer. Mr. Garcia’s son recently visited some area schools and stopped by the City

Building for some photos.

Mayor Ford recognized and thanked Mr. and Mrs. Dale Stanley for their help with the Senior Citizens
Assoc. in Williamstown.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40pm.
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